
National Finance Center 
Customer Notification 

Data Center Migration Production Outage 

April 22, 2020 

Reference Number: NFC-1587399211 

Dear Customer: 

Migration of the National Finance Center (NFC) Data Center from Denver, Colorado to 

Kansas City, Missouri is scheduled for Saturday, April 25, 2020. Customers are asked 

to log out of all NFC applications by 6:30 a.m. central time (CT). During this migration 

period, all NFC applications will be unavailable. The NFC applications are expected to 

be available starting at 6:00 p.m. CT. 

Customers with issues accessing the NFC applications after 6:00 p.m. (CT) on 

Saturday, April 25, are asked to contact the Operations and Security Center via email at 

OSC.ETIX@USDA.GOV.  
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